
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 July 2017 

 

 

Review of the Emergency Services Levy  
 
PUBLICATION OF THE DRAFT REPORT 

The Economic Regulation (ERA) commenced a review into the Emergency Services Levy on 
4 January 2017, and has released its draft report today. 

The ERA released an issues paper on 30 January 2017 to assist interested parties in 
understanding the scope and objectives of the review.  Public submissions received in response 
to the issues paper are published on the ERA’s website.  The ERA has considered these 
submissions in preparing the draft report. 

The ERA is now providing another opportunity for interested parties to make a submission, in 
response to this draft report. 

Submissions should be made online at https://www.erawa.com.au/consultation by 
4:00pm (WST) on 11 August 2017, preferably in electronic form.  

A final report, including recommendations, will be provided to the Treasurer no later than 
29 September 2017.  
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